
FEBRUARY, 2022: The Fence is
gone

  The chain link fence erected in January
around the Jackson and Golfcrest corner lot
has  been  removed.  This  hopefully  indicates
that  the  remediation  equipment  has  been

removed, and the remediation company can submit its final
report to the Water Quality Control Board.   If the WQCB
agrees that remediation is complete, this will allow them to
issue a “No Further Action” certificate for the property.
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